
Dear Parents,

I can hardly believe that the end of this half term is already upon us - Christmas certainly seems a long time ago now! The children have as always been very busy in school and have produced some super work. 

GRAND OPENING OF THE PLAY STRUCTURE

On Tuesday of this week, the Friends of the School organised a grand opening ceremony to officially mark the arrival of the new play equipment. This event was attended by parents, governors and local people who have donated prizes and money to the Friends of the School. The ribbon was cut by Sam Drew and Karen Smith and a picture was taken of all of the children on the equipment. This should appear in the Cotswold Journal this week. 

OTHER FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL NEWS

The bingo evening was a great success and very well attended. A grand total of approximately £500 was raised! 

A reminder of future events already organised:

Friday 29th February:
School Disco

Friday 14th March:

Pamper evening

Saturday 14th June:

Summer Fair

WORLD BOOK DAY

This year, national ‘World Book Day’, will be held on Thursday 6th March. However, due to other commitments in school that day, our ‘World Book Day will take place on MONDAY 3rd MARCH and to celebrate this event, we will be asking the children to come to school dressed as a character from one of their favourite books (this is not compulsory, but it would be nice to see many of the children dressed up!). 

SPORT RELIEF

This national event is due to take place on Friday 14th March and to support this charity Mrs Lees is organising a walk/run around the school grounds (total distance approximately a mile). Parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles, are welcome to join us! Further details will follow after the half term holiday. 

MAD ABOUT SCIENCE

Your child should have brought home a letter today from the Mad Science Company. The company have been in school today to talk to the children about the after school clubs that they can run and we are hoping to set one up at Mickleton in the near future. If your child is interested in taking part in the club, please return the letter to school by Wednesday 23rd February. Children from any year group can take part. 

CHOIR

The after school choir club will no longer run on a Monday afternoon as there are so few children attending. The children may join the musical theatre club on a Wednesday instead if they would like to. If this is the case, please contact the office.

CLASS 2’s ‘CHRISTENING’ AT THE METHODIST CHURCH

To support their work in RE, Class 2 visited the Methodist church this week to take part in a christening service which was led by Reverend Ros Murphy. The children very much enjoyed the afternoon and were joined by a number of parents. 
GERMAN MEASLES 

For your information - there has been a case of German measles in school recently. If your child develops a rash and you are concerned, please consult your doctor. If your child does have German measles they should stay at home for five days from the onset of the rash. 

A REMINDER! 

May I please remind parents that dogs are not allowed onto the school site at any time. Thank you. 

DATES FOR THIS TERM

Yours faithfully

K Hoodless

Head teacher
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